
       

 
 

 
 
FILE COPY February 18, 2025 

 
Via Certified Mail 
 
Mr. Lester Sherman 
Claims Adjuster 
Cartwright Insurance Group 
123 E. Maple Dr. 
Seattle, WA 98115 
 
Re: Mr. Lloyd Clayton – Motor Vehicle Accident on February 5, 2025 – Policy #CIG18397 – Our File No. 
#C25119 
 
Dear Mr. Sherman: 
 
I am Ms. Samantha O. Olson of Salmon, Trout & Haddock, LLP. I represent Mr. Lloyd Sherman, who was 
involved in a motor vehicle accident on Wednesday, February 5th, 2025, at approximately 11:00 a.m. The 
accident occurred at the intersection of 196th Street S.W. and Highway 99 in Lynnwood, Washington, 
and Mr. Kendrick Brown, the other vehicle's driver, was at fault, according to the police report. Mr. 
Brown’s insurance policy number with CIG is # CIG18397. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the accident report provided to us by the Lynnwood Police Department. Because 
you have been challenging to reach and appear disorganized, we are sending this letter via Certified 
Mail.  
 
This matter is urgent, and time is of the essence. Please respond by March 3, 2025. If you do not 
respond by this deadline, I will contact you by March 4, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for responding promptly. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the phone number above should you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha O. Olson 
WSBA #41002 

 
SEL/sel 
Encl. 
Bcc: Mr. Lloyd Clayton 


